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Julio Barron

In the draft request, the new deputy was termed “deputy adjutant general for support
for civil authorities” in s. 321.10 (1) (d) and “deputy adjutant general for civil support”
in s. 321.10 (2).  I was not sure which term to use so I changed it to “deputy adjutant
general for civil authority support” in both places.  Is that OK?
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